
 
 

AGENDA 
       

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:    HONORABLE MAYOR & CITY COMMISSIONERS 
 
VIA:  MICHAEL E. JACKSON, INTERIM CITY MANAGER  
 
FROM: Jongelene Adams, Director, Community & Economic Development 
 

 SUBJECT:  Community & Economic Development Department 
 
DATE:  13 December 2024 
      
GENERAL SUMMARY/BACKGROUND:   
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) has entered into a Grant 
Agreement with the City of Pahokee to provide funding for Martin Luther King, Jr.  
Memorial Park Improvement Project.  
 
This FDEP Amendment No. 2 Grant Agreement (L2104) is to extend the terms of the grant 
agreement for certain new construction development, renovation and repairs of 
recreational facilities to Martin Luther King Memorial Park improvement. This Grant 
Agreement with FDEP will provide reimbursable funding of $250,000.00. This 
amendment will extend the grant agreement to October 31, 2025. 
 
In accordance with the FDEP Grant Agreement L2104 the City must provide a match for 
$20,000.00 to fulfill the new construction development, renovation and repairs of 
recreational facilities to Martin Luther King Memorial Park improvement. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  Available funding not to exceed $250,000.00 (“Grant Funds”) to the 
City of Pahokee. This is a reimbursable cost to the City. A $20,000.00 match must be 
provided by the City of Pahokee as stipulated in the Florida Department of Environmental 
Protection (FDEP) L2104 Grant Agreement. Total budget impact $270,000.00. 
 
LEGAL NOTE:  N/A 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION:   
The Department of Community & Economic Development recommends approval of this Florida 
Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) L2104 Grant Agreement Amendment No. 2 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  
Resolution 2024-63 
Exhibit “A” - Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) L2104 Grant Agreement. 
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